
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/20/2017 2:51:52 PM
Subject: Re: Invite for Lt. Governor Bryant

​ok


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 12:40 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Invite for Lt. Governor Bryant 
 
As information: Debbie received a call from Mr. Tim Womack of South Augusta Area Agencies on Aging asking if the 
Lt. Governor could speak on 9/11/17. I am waiting to hear back from Mr. Womack to get more details.
 
 
 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Leiutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.737.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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